
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

 First Note Night will be happening on Thursday, September 21, 2023 at Ecole Arthur 

Meighen. Students will have the opportunity to get a head start on their instrument by working 

with professional musicians that specialize in their instrument. Students will also be able to meet 

the other members of the divisional band that they will be performing with in the coming year. 

This is an extremely valuable experience for your students and it is important that your student 

be in attendance. I have listed the details below: 

 

 Date: September 21, 2023 

 Time: 4pm-6:30pm 

 Where: Ecole Arthur Meighen Band Room (enter through the front doors) 

 

 I look forward to seeing all of you there for a night filled with music making! Please feel 

free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  

 

Regards,  

 

Steven Preun 

Steven.preun@plpsd.net 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Student Name: _________________________________ 

 

___ Will be in attendance on September 21, 2023 at EAM for First Note Night. 

 

___ Will not be in attendance for First Note Night and will make up this time over 2 lunch hours 

with Mr. Preun. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _____________________________ 
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